
 

 

 

 
05 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
  
 
As the Year 7 Entrance Test has been postponed today, we will also postpone the INSET day on Friday 
8th January which would have been dedicated to marking the papers. Friday 8th January will revert to 
a remote teaching day.  Apologies for any inconvenience the changes have caused which have resulted 
from our responses to a very dynamic set of circumstances. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Dr. Sidhu 
  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


